Sent by: To: medsafeapplications@moh.govt.nz,
h cc:

bee:
08/04/2017 07:21 p.m.

Subject: 'Miconazole warning statements’

Dear Sir/Madam

This is a potentially very serious interaction, and I am not sure either statement is strong enough.
[ prefer (just) the statement

Patients taking warfarin - talk to a healthcare professional before using [this product]

because it specifically advise to talk to a health professional about this. The first statement is less
strong and the patient may assume a script, for example, is advice to use the product.

Yours sincerely




